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MEMO

To: Mayor John Haila and Ames City Council Members 
From: Lieutenant Tom Shelton, Ames Police Department 
Date: August 13, 2019 
Subject: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal Reference City Council Agenda 

The Council agenda for August 13, 2019 includes beer permits and liquor license 
renewals for: 

 Class C Liquor License with Sunday Sales - Red Lobster #0747, 1100 Buckeye
Avenue

 Class C Liquor License with Catering, Outdoor Service and Sunday Sales - Iowa
State Center - Fisher, Fisher Theatre- Iowa State University 

 Class C Liquor License with Catering, Class B Native Wine, Outdoor Service and
Sunday Sales - The Mucky Duck Pub, 3100 S Duff avenue

 Class E Liquor License with Class B Wine, Class C Beer and Sunday Sales - Kum
& Go # 1215, 4506 Lincoln Way

 Class C Liquor License with Sunday Sales - El Azteca, 1520 S. Dayton Ave
 Class B Beer with Sunday Sales - Flame-N-Skewer, 2801 Grand Ave. Ste 1125
 Class C Beer Permit with Class B Wine and Sunday Sales - Hy-Vee Gas #5013,

4018 West Lincoln Way
 Class C Liquor License with Sunday Sales - Inside Golf. 2801 Grand Ave #1075
 Class C Liquor License with Catering, Outdoor Service and Sunday Sales - Iowa

State Center - CY Stephens, CY Stephens- Iowa State University
 Class C Liquor License with Sunday Sales - JJC Ames 1 LLC, 2420 Lincoln Way

Suite 103

A review of police records for the past 12 months found no liquor law violations for any 
of the above locations.  The Ames Police Department recommends renewal of licenses 
for all the above businesses. 

 Class C Liquor License with Catering and Sunday Sales - Es Tas Stanton, 216
Stanton

A review of police records for the past 12 months found one liquor law violation for the 
above location.  A review of the case shows the individual was cited for “on premises” 
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and released.  Officers found a Minnesota fake ID showing she was 21 years old.  The ID 
was confiscated.  Records indicate Es Tas has not attended a bar meeting in 2018 or 
2019.  We will encourage them to attend these meetings again going forward. 
 
The Police Department will continue to monitor the above location by conducting regular 
foot patrols, bar checks and by educating the bar staff through trainings and quarterly 
meetings.  The Ames Police Department recommends renewal of licenses for the above 
business. 
 
 


